
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 19 of 2024 
 

Belfast Lough swim event – 20th July 2024 
 

Attention all mariners, on Saturday 20th July a swim event is scheduled to take 

place across Belfast Lough. 

The route is a one-way 3.02 nautical miles swim across Belfast Lough, from Grey’s 

Point to Carrickfergus. 

8 swimmers will be supported by 2 support boats, lead RIB “Sea Rover”, which will 

be working on VHF CH12. 

 

Organisers have informed us that swimmers will be: 

• entering the water at *0945 

• crossing the shipping channel at approximately *1045 

• Arriving at Carrickfergus at approximately *1245 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
16th July 2024 


